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April 8, 1999

Thomas Coleman, Executive Director
American Association for Single People
PO Box 65756

Los Angeles, CA 90065

Dear Mr. Coleman,

I am writing to thank you and the AASP for your tremendous support in helping get a
domestic partnership bill introduced in Florida. In particular, I want you to know how
much I appreciate your expertise and willingness to communicate with Florida elected
officials and media outlets. State Sen. Daryl Jones, the Senate sponsor of the bill was
impressed by the information you supplied during our conference call and reporters
have thanked me for directing them to you as a resource.

I look forward to continuing to work with you and AASP as you continue to provide
this vital service to the entire community. Please let me know if there is anything I can
do to support your efforts.

Sincerely,
\

Nadine Smith
Executive Director
Equality Florida.



